
 

 

WARNING 
 

 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (‘CySEC’) wishes to inform investors 
that the website apextradeoption.com, does not belong to an entity which has been 
granted an authorization for the provision of investment services and/or the 
performance of investment activities, as provided for in Article 5 of Law 87 (I)/2017. 

In the above mentioned website, there is a reference on the name and license number 
of the former Cyprus Investment Firm B.O. Tradefinancials Ltd (license number 
216/13). CySEC wishes to draw your attention that, on 25.6.2018, it has decided to 
wholly withdraw the Cyprus Investment Firm authorisation with number CIF 216/13 of 
the company B.O. Tradefinancials Ltd.  

CySEC urges investors to consult its website (www.cysec.gov.cy), before conducting 
business with investment firms, in order to ascertain the entities which are licensed to 
provide investment services and/or investment activities.  

 

 

 

Nicosia, 23 May 2019 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This unofficial English text is for information purposes only and is not legally 
binding. 

 

https://apextradeoption.com/
http://www.cysec.gov.cy/

		2019-05-23T12:41:19+0000
	Not specified




